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BOARD OF SUPERVISORS HONORS EMPLOYEES 

 

FOR YEARS OF SERVICE 

 

The Stanislaus County Board of Supervisors will be honoring County 

employees for their many years of service at their upcoming meeting on Tuesday, 

November 3, 2020. The meeting will take place in the Board Chambers, located in 

the basement at 1010 10th Street, Modesto, California. Chairwoman Olsen will 

thank each employee for their outstanding service, dedication to the County and to 

their department. Each employee will be presented with a Certificate of 

Appreciation. 

 

 

Tuesday, November 3, 2020 at 9:00am 

  

 

HONORED FOR 25 YEARS OF SERVICE 

 

Brian Lillie  Library 

 

Paul Saini   Public Works 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 


